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03 September 2020 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming all students back to school next 
week. All the preparations have been made to ensure a safe environment for 
everyone and we anticipate a successful and positive term at school. 
 
The arrangements for each year group remain as communicated to you last term - 
our guide to parents is available on our website: https://grahamschool.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/07/September-2020-A-Guide-for-Parents-Carers-and-
Students.pdf.  In addition, there is also a presentation for you and your children 
which we would like all students to go through before they return to school.  This 
outlines arrangements, expectations and routines.  Please take the time to look at 
this presentation together at home. 
 
The full guidance from the government regarding the return to school is available 
here: gov.uk/backtoschoo.  This should answer any additional questions you may 
have.  You can also see our full risk assessment on our website.  Should you have 
any other queries please do not hesitate to contact school: 01723 366451 / 
admin@gra.hlt.academy. 
 
Next week, school starts for Y7 students on Tuesday 8 September from 8.30am.  All 
other year groups return to school on Wednesday 9 September.  We are really 
looking forward to seeing everyone and working hard together in the coming 
year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Emma Robins 
Principal | Graham School 
 


